
The Financial Supervision Commission was notified about finalized portfolio transfer from KX Reinsurance Company Limited and OX Reinsurance Company Limited to Catalina London Limited



[bookmark: _GoBack]The Financial Supervision Commission was informed by the competent authority of UK (Prudential Regulation Authority) that the portfolio transfer from KX Reinsurance Company Limited and OX Reinsurance Company Limited to Catalina London Limited was approved by the English Court on 17 November 2017. The transfer was effected on 30 November 2017.
